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News from ASEQ-EHAQ
Dear members and friends,

We are already in the month of March, and we have a couple of exciting events on
the 215 and 25" of March. There will be simultaneous translation for both
languages — English and French.

March 21, from 1 to 4 pm EST, a webinar titled ‘Improving Indoor Air
Quality: A Conference on Healthy Living and Mould Prevention’. This event
is funded in part by the Société d’habitation du Québec (the government of
Québec’s social housing agency), organized by the Environmental Health
Association of Québec in collaboration with the Environmental Health
Association of Canada and COPHAN (La Confédération des organismes de
personnes handicapées du Québec).

Please click this link to register for this event.

March 25" is a very special event. The Environmental Health Association of
Québec will hold its 20" Annual General Meeting (AGM) and the
Environmental Health Association of Canada will have reached its 2" year.
These are great milestones for our two groups. We will have a Round Table
discussion with leaders in the fields of law, environment, disability, health,
and more. We hope that you will join us at this event titled ‘Multiple
Chemical Sensitivity — The Strategic Path Forward’. This will be followed by
the AGMs of both groups. The agenda is as follows:
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https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUtfuqhpzgtE9N6wyrMSMNxFFmPk99Knl4J
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Round Table Discussion: 2 —4 pm EST
AGM: 4:15 -5:30 pm EST

Please click this link to register for this event

In addition to the above, we have been giving workshops across Canada, and
making new connections with other groups.

We are also collecting data from our community to effect change. If you have not
participated in them, we ask that you kindly do so. Also, please share these links
with your social media and other networks.

ASEQ-EHAQ Survey: Evaluating Impact and Gathering Feedback

BC-Specific health care survey

Healthcare Accessibility Survey

Survey on Product Labelling

Scent Boosters and Accessibility — Follow-up survey

We thank you in advance for taking the time to fill in these surveys and we assure
you that we will be using the data to work for the change that we need to see
happen for Multiple Chemical Sensitivity (MCS) in Canada. Do you have a story
you would like to share in the newsletter? Please contact us! Your stories have the
power to make great changes.

We wish you a healthy month of March.
Warm regards,
Rohini Peris, President

Michel Gaudet, Executive Director
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